
Petitioner submission of 31 January 2023  
 

PE1950/G: Ensure immunosuppressed people in 
Scotland can access the Evusheld antibody 
treatment 
  

I regret I will not be attending the evidence session on 8th February.  

Since I started the petition 6 months ago, new coronavirus variants have 

rendered Evusheld useless and so I cannot pursue the issues raised. 

 

  
 


